Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Penchurch Street: E.Ci3.

Enclosure, 6th August, 1936,

Dear Sir,
I return herewith one copy of the plan, forwarded
with your letter of the 27th ultimo, of hatech coamings for cargo

tanks proposed by Messr§:~Howa1dtswerke A,G, for their Yard No,

766, and with regerd thereto I have to statéwfhat provided the

érrangemsnts be carried out as shewn and to the satisfaction

of the Soeiety'!s Surveyors, they will be approved,

The duplieate copy of the plan is being retained

for reference.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.,

A, Chisholm, Esq.,
HAMBURG.,




